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LOWLINC Members Enjoy Outings to Joyful Noise, Stage Alive Concerts
Carolyn Rourke, LOWLINC Communications

LOWLINC members enjoyed social outings in the warming days of April that took them to
Culpeper for a Stage Alive performance and close to home at Lake of the Woods Church for a
Making Joyful Noise concert.

On April 14, LOWLINC volunteers escorted members to the popular Stage Alive in Culpeper to
see a performance by The Young Irelanders. The dynamic eight-member troupe performed
traditional Irish music, showcased their talents on the harp, fiddle, and button accordion, and
demonstrated the unique Irish dance known as step-dancing. There was lots of toe-tapping and
humming along, reported the LOWLINC volunteer.

The following Saturday LOWLINC volunteers went with several members to the Making Joyful
Noise concert sponsored by Lake of the Woods Church. Back by popular demand from last year
were LOW residents Tom Northam and Sherri Lahay Lasover, performing as The Second Time
Around. Their eclectic renditions of songs from swing to pop to country had the capacity crowd
roaring its approval. Special guest Bill Feterle performed to loud applause during intermission.
LOW residents Irene Robinson and Charlie Bocook accompanied on the piano and drums.

The outings were arranged by the LOWLINC Social Committee, which is co-chaired by
Maureen Callahan and Emily Slunt. The committee is responsible for planning and scheduling
activities for LOWLINC members who are interested in getting out and around. Maureen says,
"Our goal is to make it as easy as possible for LOWLINC members to enjoy activities that will
enrich their lives and add fun and social engagement to their daily schedules.”

Maureen reports on the committee's plans that "focus on activities being offered at LOW and the
surrounding area. This will include events sponsored by local churches and civic organizations,
including concerts, fairs and craft shows. We are planning outings to the free movies offered at
the Library of Congress Mount Pony theater. We also are fortunate to have many existing
interest groups and activities at the Lake, and we will make it possible for LOWLINC members
to participate in these as well as in LOWLINC-organized events such as member coffees and
social gatherings."

For information on becoming a LOWLINC member, call us at 855-LOWLINC (569-5462) or
visit our website at www.lowlinc.org.
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